[bookmark: _GoBack]Newtown Babe Ruth Softball
Meeting Minutes
June 10, 2015

	Present:
	Tim Adam, Laura Adam, Greg Caruso, Sue Gouveia, Jeff Mubarek, Jen Penrod, Anna Bova, Adam Bova, Mark D'Amico, Lori Clure, Andy Clure, Chuck Hepp, Pat McCleary, Michael Bonacci, Mary Tucker, Kerri Mubarek, Jackie McCullough, Leigh Libero


	Next meeting:
	July 15, 2015

	
	



Minutes read and accepted

President’s Report: Tim 
· Continue to stock supplies at the Dickinson shed – specifically clay/speed-d-dry
Operations Report: Pat 
· Spring Season
· 200 kids for in house this past spring
· Overall very successful season
· Night games were a great addition
· Updates from DD’s for each of the age groups
· U14 – great team, had lots of fun and were successful
· U12 – 2 teams, lots of commitment for the girls, the reversible jerseys worked out wonderfully as it allowed for the two team to help one another in any out of town games if necessary to ensure numbers. 
· U10 – Mike had not yet arrived to the meeting
· U8 – Lots of requests for being with friends, some thoughts on the rules in regards to strike-outs, etc.
· U6 – very successful season, afternoon game times seemed to work well for this age group
· Picnic – overall a great success
· Need to get more volunteers involved 
· Possibly older girls for community service?
· Fundraising opportunities	
· Photos – raised $688
· Mets game – raised approximately $1200
· Fall Ball
· Summer Opportunities
· New Milford Friendship Tournament
· Potential opportunities for Future Hawks team




Travel Update: Jeff/Rich
· Teams overall are doing well
· Some concerns with playing time 
· Tournament play – Saturday vs Sunday
· School seasons have wrapped up with great results and as a result u13 and u14 are now in full swing
· Discussion about travel selection process and the timing of it as it compares to the selection of the new elected Board.
· Amendment to Article 11 – confirmed by a vote of the elected board.  

Adjourned – 9:50pm
